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June 06,2006 

 

Our June 06 meeting was held at the Mayfair Golf and Country 

Club, President Fred Schulte welcomed 45 Gyros and guests on 

another beautiful day in Edmonton, Jack Ellis led Cheerio and Peter 

Morrison asked the blessing. 

The President reminded the gathering that today was the 42nd 

Anniversary of D-DAY. 

Al McClure being present was recognized and welcomed by the 

President, Al thanked the President for his remarks and spoke briefly 

of the friendships which he had made and cherished within Gyro. 

Introduction and welcoming of Guests:- 

Bryce Van Dusen  introduced Ari H. Hoeksema 

Walter Yakimets introduced Leon Lubin 

Marty Larson introduced Lorne Anfindsen 

Bob Berube introduced Greg Scherf. 

Birthday Greetings:- 

 
This month “Birthday Greetings” go to Warren Garbutt 

Celebrating on June 9th. 

Wedding Anniversaries:- 

 to:- 

 

Walter & Kay Yakimets   47yrs on June 6th 

Ron & Marlene Ramsey   46yrs on June 24th 

Roger & Janet Russell      46yrs on June 11th 

Larry & Carol Dobson     39 yrs on June 17th 

Cliff & Kathryn Revell     36 yrs on June 18th 

  

 



Health of the Club, Mort Morter announced happily that he had no 

knowledge of current sickness within the Club. 

 

 

Announcement:- 

Please note that Gordon Robertson has a new address as follows; 

 

#404 – 15411-87 Ave 

Edmonton, AB 

T5R 4K3 

 

Please amend your listings accordingly. 

 

 

First Posting:- Ari H. Hoeksema has applied for membership in our Club. Ari and his 

wife Kathryn live at 10556-115 St. and the postal code is T5H 3K6. Their phone number 

is 482-7323 and e-mail address homeH2O@TELUS.NET. Ari is the owner of Home 

Water Systems. He is proposed by Bryce Van Dusen and seconded by Harry Nash. 

 

 

First Posting:- Our second new member application is from Leon Lubin, Leon and 

Jo’anne live at 13607-101 Ave and their postal code is T5N 0J4. Their phone number is 

454-9712 and e-mail address LLubin@shaw.ca. Leon is retired and is proposed by 

Walter Yakimets and seconded by Barry Walker. 

 

 

June 06, Program Summary:- 

 

Gerry Glassford addressed the Club, on behalf of his committee, with a brief 

introduction of the days program, namely Adding Life to Life and Greatness to Gyro, 

which took the form of a tribute to four of the Clubs well known and Senior members, 

namely:- 

 

E. F. (Ernie) Siegel 

Bryce Van Dusen 

Gordon Rennie 

David Duchak 
 

 

These Gentlemen represent a combined membership in Gyro of 193 yrs. 

mailto:homeH2O@TELUS.NET
mailto:LLubin@shaw.ca


Gerry then invited Marty Larson to present to the Club tributes prepared for each of the 

members in question, which consisted of a summary of their lives to date and 

contributions to Gyro. 

 

This Marty did in his usual eloquent manner and upon the completion of each summary, 

following the applause from the membership, presented the Gentleman with a Citation 

befitting the occasion. 

Each then expressed his thanks with brief, humble and humorous words. 

 

The summaries in question, as presented are attached to this particular Gyro Log for 

enjoyment in reading by the membership. 

 

 

Free Lunch:- Dave Duchak drew the card and the lucky recipient was Dick Moskalyk. 

 

 

 
 

June 20 meeting:-  

 

• Budget presentation. 

 

• Induction of New Members. 

 

• Official Notice regarding the intent to amend the Club Constitution. 

 

The Gyro Club of Edmonton 

Constitution and By-Laws 

 

Pursuant to Article X111-Amendments, 

Notice is hereby given that proposed amendments to the November 2, 1999 

Constitution and By-Laws will be discussed with members on July 18, 2006. 

 

Copies of the proposed amended Constitution dated June 1, 2006 will be 

provided to all members prior to the July 18th meeting. 

 
Dated June 6, 2006 

 

• The Guest Speaker will be Kevin Black, District Vice- President of Fidelity 

Investments Canada; he will provide an insight on where the team of analysts at 

Fidelity see these Investment markets going over the “little while”. 

 

 



Upcoming Events 
 

 
 

• Friday June 16th 

 

THIRD ANNUAL drive for the cure GOLF tournament. 

In support of Prostrate Cancer Research. 

 

Detailed Tournament Information is attached to this Gyrolog, please refer. 

 

 
 

• Wednesday July 12th,06 

 

Gyro / Gyrette Golf Scramble.  

 

Time 1pm Where Legends Golf & Country Club, maps can be made available. 

   (Check the Website www.legends.ca) 

 

Format Texas Scramble, so all levels of golfers can play. 

 

Cost $50.00 for 9 holes of golf and BBQ to follow. If you only want to join us for the 

BBQ at approximately 4:30pm – 5pm, the cost is $28.00 (This is the same price as last year) 

 

Prizes We are in desperate need of prizes, ideally in groups of four. 

 

Registration & Information call Barry Walker 428-8530 or Roger Russell 434-4333. 

 

 

 
 

• July 20th to July 23rd ,06  

 

The Stampede City Club hosts the International & District V111 Convention at the 

Westin Hotel in Calgary. 

 

 

http://www.legends.ca/


 
 

• Tuesday September 05th,06 

 

Our 2007 Gyro Convention Committee Corn Roast.. 

Venue:- MALMO Community League 11525-48 Ave, Edmonton. 

BOCHI @ 4:40pm, Dinner @ 6pm  

Price $16.00 per person, with a TOONEY Bar. 

Menu: Corn, Corn, Corn, Chicken, Salads, French Bagets, Cake. 

Tea, Coffee, Soft Drinks. 

A sign up sheet will be available  in August, mark your calendars for this fun evening. 

 

 

 

 

Same Old Bull 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter 


